
 

 

 
 

NOTICE – OFFICE CLOSURE 
 

The office of the Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission will be 

closed on the following days to facilitate a strategic planning exercise: 

 

 Thursday 25
th

 July 2013 

 Friday 26
th

 July 2013 

 

Regular hours of operation resume on Monday 29
th

 July 2013. 

 

Please note  that documents for the Commission’s attention can still be sent via fax : 

624-2995 or via email: ttsec@ttsec.org.tt  

 

Any inconvenience to members of the public is regretted. 

 

By order of the Commission 
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